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President opens new
toy library

World Read Aloud
Day celebrated

Seminar feedback:
Grading play for inclusion

The right to play

Human rights month

Every March, South Africa celebrates human rights
month, culminating in multiple human rights day
celebrations on 21 March.

While there are many human rights, TLASA wants
to highlight children’s right to play this month. All
children have the right to play, and this is crucial
for their development, health and wellbeing.

Play is not optional, not something to do when
there are nothing else of importance. No, play as
a right is not less important than other rights. Play
is essential and should be prioritised.

Through play, other rights can also be realised,
such as health, participation, inclusion and
education.



As toy libraries, we are able to provide play
spaces, resources and opportunities to children in
order for them to realise their right to play.
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